
Bishop F.A. Marrocco 
Assembly #882 
Peterborough 

Faithful Navigator Report 
 
Sir Knights, 
 
Last month we had the election of officers for our Assembly next year (effective 
July 1st).  A heart felt, “Thank you”, to the old executive.  I personally appreciate all 
the help and support given to me over the past two years and I know our 
Assembly does too. We are indebted to you all.  I would also like to welcome the 
new slate of executive members, especially our new Faithful Navigator Elect, Sean 
Dunlop. 
 
Last month was also the annual Master’s Meeting in Perth and there was a good 
showing of Assemblies from across the 1st Ontario District.  We were well 
represented and highlights from this meeting were shared with our members last 
month.. 
 
May 16th was the 34th Annual Police Appreciation Night, hosted by Ernest Wolfe 
Council and our Assembly was honoured to be part of this wonderful event for 
those that give some much to our community and society. It was my first time to 
attend and being the recipient of a 30 year Peace Officer Exemplary Service 
Medal during my career, I could relate to the honours of this ceremony and the 
pride shown by the officers there. 
 
The Exemplification in Brockville, May 24 and 25th added was a great weekend 
and one the Fr. Thomas Larkin Assembly (#1893) should be proud of.  We also 
added two new members to our Assembly.  I would like to welcome Seminarians, 
Bro. John Perdue and Bro. Chris De Carlo. It is worth noting that the next 
Exemplification has been scheduled for Cobourg, November 2nd and 3rd, 2012, so 
plan ahead and start recruiting now. 
 
Once again we are happy to be giving cash bursaries to both St. Peter’s and Holy 
Cross Secondary Schools at their graduation ceremonies coming up on June 28th. 
 
The monthly Mass for the living and deceased members of the Bishop Marrocco 
Assembly is to be said at Immaculate Conception, Peterborough, June 24th, at 
9:00 a.m.; July 29th, 9:00 a.m., St. Alphonsus & August 26th, 10:00 a.m., St. Joseph, 
Douro. 
 
Our next regular dinner meeting will be on, Thursday, June 14th, at 7:00 p.m. 



 
I pray that you will all have a safe and healthy summer and will be all recharged 
for another fraternal year. 
 
Fraternally, 
Rick Stankiewicz 
Faithful Navigator 


